


After half term, our new topic will be Bright 
Lights, Big City. In order to engage the children 
in our new topic, we will be having an afternoon 
tea party on FRIDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 2022.  
 
This is because the topic focuses on London. 
(More information will be given regarding our 
new topic in the Homework Map and Newsletter 
given during the first week back.) Therefore, we 
would like to invite the children to bring in one 
afternoon tea snack to share with the 
class. Please ensure that the snack is vegetarian 
and does not contain nuts.  
 
Possible ideas may include:  
Biscuits 
Cakes   
Crisps 
Fruit  
Savoury snacks e.g. breadsticks, cheese and   
onion rolls etc. 
 
Please can you ensure your contributions are 
given to the class teacher on Thursday 3rd or 
Friday 4th November.  
 
Thank you! :)  

We would love to see any of your work completed over 
the week off. If you would like to, please bring in any 

of your completed work in the first week back.  

Miss Burgess and Miss O’Sullivan  

x 


